
Let’s Talk About 
Baseball & Softball

Nonnewaug Youth Baseball & Softball

The start of our Spring season is just around the corner! 
Please be on the lookout for an email from your player's 
coach within the first two weeks of April with details 
regarding practice and game schedules. Weather permitting, 
our league should have access to the Hollow Park fields by 
mid-April.

Please visit our website for more announcements and check 
out the team store!
 www.nonnewaugybs.com

SAVE THE DATE

APRIL 13 @ 9:30 AM - COACHES SAFETY 
CLINIC - HOLLOW PARK PAVILION

APRIL 27 - OPENING DAY CEREMONY - 
FIRST DAY OF GAMES

EXCITING NEWS

Field #1 at Hollow Park is scheduled to begin renovations 
on April 1st. Access to the field will be restricted until 
opening day. Please do not use field #1 until Parks and 
Rec authorizes us, thank you!

HOLLOW PARK FIELD #1 RENOVATIONS

Interested in Sponsoring a Team?

Are you interested in supporting your local sports organization through a tax 
deductible donation?

CLICK HERE TO SPONSOR A TEAM

APRIL 6 - FIELD SET-UP & EQUIPMENT 
SWAP - VOLUNTEERS SIGN UP HERE.

SNACK TENT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Beginning Saturday after the opening day ceremonies, an 
operating snack tent will have prepackaged food and 
drinks for sale to help support our league. Please be on 
the lookout for more information regarding the snack 
tent and volunteer opportunities.

https://www.nonnewaugybs.com/
https://wbsct.leagueapps.com/pages/sponsorship
https://wbsct.leagueapps.com/pages/sponsorship
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B48AAAC22A6F5C07-48689975-field

